
SGT Meeting 

September 25, 2019 

Mr. Stith discussed what the purpose of SGT team is. This year we 

have $30,000 from the state to use at Big A Elementary. 

 

We looked at school calendars and discussed options- we discussed not 

having such a long fall break and more pre-planning time.  

 

Mrs. Rickman is PTO president and working on getting funds for an 

awning for car rider line. We have approx. 275 car riders daily.  Clancy 

Scott got $5000 last year to put toward awning.  One vendor has a bid 

of $30,000. 

We discussed ideas for the funding this year:  

Touch screen smartboards, weighted lap pads, water fountain for the 

playground.  

STEM room is being utilized by Mrs. Slocum – discussed getting more 

items for STEM room. 

Mr. Stith is going to get quotes for touch screen smart boards and VR 

room 


